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Project Scope: 
• Street Reconstruction 
• Sidewalk Replacement 
• Storm Sewer 
• Sanitary Sewer 
• Watermain 
 

Schedule: 
Start:  
April 2020 
  

Substantial Completion: 
October 31, 2020 
 

Final Completion: 
June 26, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
City Kenyon 
709 2nd Street 
Kenyon, MN  55946 
Mark Vahlsing, City Administrator 
 
 
Contractor: 
Wencl Construction 
Owatonna, MN 
 
Engineer: 
Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
2900 43rd Street NW 
Suite 100 
Rochester, MN  55901 
Phone: (507) 208-4332 
Fax: (507) 208-4155 
www.bolton-menk.com  
 
Adam Nix, EIT 
Primary Resident Contact 
Resident Project Representative 
Cell: (507) 421-4209 
E-mail: adam.nix@bolton-menk.com 
 
Derek Olinger, P.E. 
Project Manager 
Cell: (507) 525-2685 
E-mail: derek.olinger@bolton-menk.com 
 
 

Red Wing Avenue Street & Utility Improvements  
(Red Wing Ave, 4th St, Alley) May 15, 2020 

 Project Update 
Please refer to the staging map on the reverse for a map of the work area. 

Highway 60 to Home Street 
Crews finished watermain and sewer main installation. Individual water and 
sewer pipe connections will be installed early next week.  

Home Street to 5th Street 
Watermain and sanitary sewer installation will be installed beginning next 
week, followed by individual services to homes. A planned temporary 
watermain shutdown is scheduled for Saturday, May 16. Individual notices 
have been handed out to properties impacted by this work.  

Highway 60 to 5th Street 
After service installation is complete, storm sewer will be installed from 
Highway 60 to 5th Street. This will take place over the coming weeks.   

Reminder: Once watermain and sanitary sewer installation starts, there may 
be intermittent short-term water service interruptions. You will be contracted 
prior to any planned shut-downs. While crews are working in front of your 
home, access to driveways will be restricted. Please park on nearby side 
streets if you do not have access.   
 

 Sign up for email or text updates!  
The project team will be sending out weekly project updates via email/text 
blast. In addition to the website, this will be the primary method of sharing 
project information moving forward. To sign up to receive weekly email or 
text message notifications, please visit the project website and enter in your 
preferred contact information.  

www.bolton-menk.com/kenyon2019 
  

 What to expect during construction  
What can a resident typically expect during a full street reconstruction like 
this project? Check out the “What to Expect During Construction” video on 
the project website to learn more about the process! 

 Contacts 
If you have questions or concerns at any time, please contact Adam Nix at 
507-421-4209, or adam.nix@bolton-menk.com. 

Contacting Adam is most often the quickest means of answering questions 
and addressing concerns related to the project. 
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